
Please, 
Brothers and Sisters, 
Remember:
Rule 9.02B, which 
states in part, “When 
a train is in motion 
the responsibility for 
safe running rests 
entirely upon the Train 
Operator.”
      If you feel the condition is unsafe, don’t move the train until you know 
it’s been corrected. If you are ordered to do something unsafe, ask for a 
Safety Rule Dispute Resolution Form. 

A new bulletin from the TA says you must wear TA-approved safety shoes.  
It also gives the address of the shoe store and tells you to go pick up the shoes.

*DO NOT PICK UP THE SHOES ON YOUR OWN TIME!* 
If the TA wants you to pick them up, they should release you during your tour of duty. 

Once you’re released and you’re at the store –

•    take your time and make sure you get the right fit

•    do NOT accept shoes or boots that do not 
      fit comfortably

You do not have to leave the store with a pair of shoes 
or boots.  Make a note of when you attempted to 
get fitted.

If you accept shoes/boots and they become uncomfortable in a few weeks or months, go to your 
doctor and get a note stating that, for medical reasons, you need new shoes/boots.  And let us 
know if this happens.

If the shoes you are issued hurt, or if you happen to require alternative footwear because of a medi-
cal condition, take the note from your doctor to the Employee Safety and Rules Compliance 
Unit (ESRC), at 130 Livingston Street, 6th floor, Monday through Friday, 0800 hours to 1700 
hours.  They will authorize a new pair or for you to buy your own pair.

If the shoes/boots injure your feet, file an Injury on the Job report.  You don’t need to go out on 
comp (although you can), but it will be a good idea to have report on file.

Out of Service Does Not Mean No Pay!

Some supervisors may threaten to take you out of service if you don’t pick up the TA authorized 
shoes on your own time.  Let them.  When you go to 2 Broadway to be put back in service, your 
time will be restored.

If you have any questions or problems, call Local 100 at 718-694-4168 or 4212.
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If they want a ride, get a rider car.
It has come to the Union’s attention that Train Service Supervisors in the work train 
unit are saying it’s all right for personnel to ride in flat cars. It was further reported 
that the union agreed with this practice. That is a lie.

RULE 4.27B: When working with a contractor using modified flat cars, 
work crews are permitted to ride flat cars in work areas only when 
necessary, while in the performance of their duties. When doing so, they are 
to secure themselves and be completely within the confines of the flat car.

No one is allowed to ride a flat car —modified or not — to a work area.
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